
 

 
Fletcher Building welcomes the findings of the NZX Regulation investigation 

 
Auckland, January 18 2018: Fletcher Building welcomes the findings of the NZX Regulation investigation, announced 
today, into whether the Company breached NZX main board listing rule 10.1.1.  
  
NZX Regulation has determined that the Company did not breach its continuous disclosure obligations in relation to 
the March and July 2017 forecast earnings downgrades.   
 
NZX Regulation also concluded that Fletcher Building released the material information relating to those 
downgrades promptly and without delay, as required under the listing rules. 
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For further information please contact: 
 
Leela Gantman    Rodney Deacon 
Head of Communications  Head of Investor Relations  
+64 27 541 6338   +64 21 631 074 
Leela.gantman@fbu.com   Rodney.deacon@fbu.com  
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